
 

 

Ref. No.: BBL/SEC/030/2025-26 

 

June 10, 2025 

 

BSE Surveillance  

BSE Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street,   

Mumbai - 400 001 

 

BSE Scrip Code: 541153 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Ref.: Volume Movement Letter bearing reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/2025-

2026/132, received via e-mail dated June 10, 2025 

 

Sub.: Response/Clarification 

 

This is with reference to your above referred e-mail dated June 10, 2025. 

 

Bandhan Bank Limited (‘Bank’) would like to inform that the Bank has furnished/intimated, 

from time to time, to the Exchange(s), all necessary events, information, etc., that have a 

bearing on the operation/performance of the Bank, which include all price sensitive 

information, etc., as required under the provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Further, the Bank has neither withheld disclosure of any material information/event nor there 

is any impending announcement, which may have a bearing on the price/volume behavior in 

the scrip of the Bank. 

 

Accordingly, the Bank understands that the increase or spurt in the volume in the Bank's scrip 

is purely due to market conditions and is, apparently, market driven, on which the Bank has 

no control. 

 

The Bank would also like to submit that the Bank gives utmost priority to regulatory 

compliances and reiterates its commitment to the highest standards of corporate governance. 



 

 

 

You are requested to take note of the above. 

 

This letter is being simultaneously uploaded at the Bank’s website, www.bandhanbank.com. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

for Bandhan Bank Limited 

 

 

Indranil Banerjee 

Company Secretary 

http://www.bandhanbank.com/
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